George Sweatt <gls4800@gmail.com>
Freedom Ranch
1 message
Roger Garr <garramore@gmail.com> Wed, Mar 26, 2014 at 6:00 PM

To: George Sweatt <george@sstowers.com>, Jonathan Bean <jonathanbean6@gmail.com>, Bill
Lloyd <wclloyd3rd@gmail.com>, JOHN GLENN <jglenn@alphaministries.org>

George,

| just got your e-mail and i wanted you to know that this morning | thought that we had a fair
compromise to resolve the ownership of Freedom Ranch that Bill LLoyd a | was going to present
to you. However late this afternoon, John Hales decided not to participate in the purchase.
Therefore we are unable to present you with the proposal. | am saddened that we could not
discuss it with you.

| know that God has a plan here that will not fail.
Regards,

Roger

We have suspected from the start that John Hales was right in the middle of the project. This
message is likely referring to John Hales backing out on the purchase of the back 96 acres which
was the main part of the “good news” plan that would then allow the Sweatt’s to be bought
out.

George’s response to the above message. We think it likely they were trying to wear us down
by forcing us make the payments. We made two payment of $4,079 but could make no more.
Roger,

It has occurred to me that the board members may not realize | did give John a price and that |
may not have made that clear at the meeting. | did tell John | would accept $365,000 for our
stock. We have made two payments of over 4K and we are not financially able to make any
more, so foreclosure it is. The price is based on a verbal appraisal of $1,250.000 by Greg
Roberson.

Sorry it has come to this.

Best regards,

George



